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Raising gas tax is not going to help with bad money management. The state of 

Oregon need to stay within our budget. To support all the illegals and homeless on 

the back or the working person is wrong. This is not a socialism society so why does 

the working person have to pay for everything, quit giving to the people not paying for 

their garbage pickup, there portapottys, there free propane and now the state wants 

to go into free housing market all on the back of the working man. We have fallen to 

44th in education, how are the kids going to make in society when they can not count 

change. The state needs to get there compass back to normal before adding more 

tax’s to are gasoline giving them more too throw away on not needed socialism 


